
 

May 24, 2022 

 

 

Charles Ellsworth 

orahorace@sbcglobal.net 

 

Re:  Humboldt County Headwaters Fund Board 

 

Dear Mr. Ellsworth, 

 

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your commitment and 

service on the Headwaters Fund Board.   Your participation since 2015 is appreciated, and your 

expertise and experience has served many.  We wish you much success on your new path.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Virginia Bass, Chair  

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 
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